
Meeting with Plymouth Fire Department

Susanne Lucas and Linda Warren met with

Plymouth Fire Department Deputy Chief Jerome

Hart <Admin> and Deputy Chief Gregory Kane

<Operations> on July 25 to discuss access to the

Six Ponds for refilling fire trucks in the event of a

fire. 

This meeting was preceded by a meeting with MA

DCR Fire Program Coordinator Alex Belote and

MA DCR Fire Warden Michael Marquardt, after our

reaching out to them as part of Six Ponds

participation in the FirewiseUSA program. There

was a suggestion that perhaps “dry hydrants”

could be an option in our community since there
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